RWE/DT

DEPARTMENT OF SCIENTIFIC AND INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH

National Physical Laboratory

TEDDINGTON - MIDDLESEX

Telegrams: Physics, Teddington  Telephone: Molesey 1380, Ext.

Please reply to the DIREC T OR and quote our reference
our nEr:. BP  APL, BASIC PHYSICS DIVISION
vour REF: HTH : pde 5th May, 1959

Dear Dr, Hall,

I am in receipt of your letter of 28th April and have
pleasure in sending you a reprint of our paper, 'Exp?r:.l.m?ntal
determinations of the thermal and electrical conductivities
of molten metals',

Yours sincerely,

Dr. H, Tracy Hall,

Director of Research, ~
Brighem Young University,

Provo,

Utah,

U Se As



